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Hi Joan:

I am writing to give you, as chair, notice of my departure from the Brant County Heritage
Advisory Committee, effective immediately. Unfortunately, due to changes in my work and
personal obligations, I have regrettably been unable to attend more recent committee meetings.
I am a resigning as a result of these changes, which have left me unable to fulfil my committee
obligations effectively into the future.

I appreciate the opportunity to have been a part of this committee for the last two years and I
am sad to leave this role. 

I wish you and the committee all the best going forward. 

Sincerely,
Sean Kavanagh




